
Malvern Parks and Recreation Committee 
Meeting Minutes 

November 13th, 2019 
7:00 PM 

 
 
1. Call to Order 

Alicia Marziani called the meeting to order at 7:06pm.  
 

Committee Members: 
Adam Bramucci, Chair (absent) 
Jennifer Benson, Vice Chair 
Amy DiElsi  
Brendan Phillips 
John Finkbiner 

Angela Lewis 
Sharon Shepherd  
Helise Bichefsky-Reilly  
Michael Panuschka (absent) 

 
Staff/Consultants: 
Alicia Marziani, Recording Secretary 

 
2. Approve Minutes 

There are no minutes from the prior meeting to approve.  
 

3. New Business 
 

a. Fall Events- Recap 
 

i. Pizza and Pumpkins 
 Pizza and Pumpkins in the Park was held on October 13th in 

Burke Park. The event had a very large turnout. The 
committee will look to add more funds for this event next 
year since the turnout has grown over the last few years. 

 The committee discussed ideas for next year’s event. The 
idea of adding more activities was brought up. Bingo or 
some other type of activity. The committee also discussed 
getting smaller pumpkins and more of them for next year.  

 
ii. Halloween Parade 

 The Halloween Parade was to be held on October 27th at 
King St and Burke Park. This even was cancelled due to 
rain. The committee wants to thank all of the people who 
volunteered for this event.  

 
iii. Campout 

 The Randolph Woods Campout was held on November 2nd. 
This was the first time holding an event like this. The event 
was well received and a number of families came out and 
camped. We had 6 families register to camp, and about 50-
60 people attended the event for hot coco and 
marshmallows. Hopefully we will bring this event back next 
year.  



 
b. 2020 Events 

The committee discussed new event ideas. Some of the ideas 
included doing an auto show, a drive in movie, music in the park 
series, and a family activity day. The committee will continue to 
work on these ideas.  

  
 

4. Old Business 
 

a. Spotted Lanternfly Lecture 
Alicia will work with Michael to set up a SLF lecture for 2019. 
Proposed for late November or early December.  
 

b. Committee Marketing 
The committee has expressed a desire to get matching clothing for 
the Parks and Rec events. Since items would include hats, tee-
shirts, and a jacket or hoodie. The committee will work with Alicia to 
get these items.  
 

c. Christmas on King 
Lisa O’Neil asked the committee if they wanted to be a part of this 
year’s Christmas on King. The committee discussed this, but was 
unable to help this year. We will work with her for the 2020 
Christmas on King to get involved.  

 
5. Next meeting 
 The next Parks and Recreation Committee regular meeting is set for 

December 4th 2019 at 7pm. 
 
6. Adjournment 
 With all business having been discussed, the meeting adjourned at 8:45pm. 
 
 
Next Meeting: 
December 4th 2019 at 7pm 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Alicia Rose Marziani 
 
 


